
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

National School Boards Association’s 
Annual Conference 

March 28-April 1, 2019 
 

Pennsylvania Convention Center 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 

 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing Board 
will attend National School Boards Association’s Annual 
Conference March 28-April 1, 2019, at the Pennsylvania Convention 
Center in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.  Members who will be in 
attendance include:  Ms. Brenda Bartels, Ms. Sara Smith, Ms. 
Monica Pimentel and Ms. Mary Ann Wilson.  The conference is held 
for the purpose of providing public school leaders information on 
foundational public school governance issues, as well as current 
issues that are topics of concern.  Governing Board business will not 
be discussed during the event. 

 

  
 


